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The 38 session of the UPR

Statement in Denmark’s review session
Madame President
Sudan welcomes the delegation of Denmark to the 3re cycle of the UPR working group, and thanks them for presenting their National report.  
In a constructive spirit, Sudan would like to recommend the following:

1- Ratify the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance. 
2- Consider establishing a national mechanism to identify and protect child victims of trafficking to ensure that child victims are not treated as offenders. 
3- Take further measure to grant refugees and asylum seekers  the right to family reunification
4- We wish Denmark every success.
I thank you Madam President  
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